

ĐỀ KIỂM TRA CUỐI KỲ I - NĂM HỌC 2021 - 2022**MÔN: TIẾNG ANH 8****Thời gian làm bài: 45 phút***(không kể thời gian giao đề)**Chú ý: Đề thi gồm 04 trang. Học sinh làm bài vào tờ đề này.*

Điểm bài thi	Họ tên, chữ ký của giám khảo	Số phách:
Bảng số:	1.	
Bảng chữ	2.	

PART ONE: PHONETICS (2.0 pts)***I. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from that of the others in each group. (1.0 pt)***

1. A. preserved B. explained C. performed D. celebrated
2. A. tents B. coins C. tables D. fields
2. A. giant B. kind C. witch D. knight
4. A. character B. architect C. change D. chemical

II. Choose the word whose main stress position is placed differently from that of the others in each group. (1.0 pt)

1. A. nomadic B. celebrate C. festival D. cultural
2. A. procession B. production C. convenient D. character
3. A. peaceful B. collect C. costume D. pasture
4. A. prefer B. ethnic C. mention D. central

PART TWO: VOCABULARY & GRAMMAR. (4.0 pts)***I. Choose the word or phrase to complete each of the sentences. (2.0 pts)***

1. My father detests television but he really loves to read newspapers.
A. watch B. to watch C. watching D. to watching
2. The buffalo ranthan we thought.
A. more quick B. quicker C. quicklier D. more quickly
3. Among the ethnic minorities,Tay people have the largest population.
A. a B. the C. an D. _
4. She..... wear that costume because it's the family tradition.
A. need to B. has to C. ought to D. should
5. Many people come to enjoy the buffalo-fighting Festival.....it sounds frightening.
A. however B. because C. when D. although
6. Five-colored sticky rice is made by ethnic minorities in the northern regions.
A. mountainous B. generous C. delicious D. dangerous
7. - "Children in my village often fly their kites in dry rice fields." - "....."
A. It's right up my street! B. That's right.
C. Exactly what I want D. How interesting!

8. Using computers too much may have harmful effects..... your minds and bodies.

- A. on B. to C. with D. in

II. Supply the correct tense of the verbs in brackets (0,5 pt)

1. When the prince saw Cinderella at the party, she (wear) a beautiful gown.
2. They (not build).....this school in 1998.

III. Supply the correct form of the words in brackets (0,5 pt)

1. The farmers depend on weather (heavy).....
2. The (perform).....of the puppetry show everyday life in the countryside and folk tales.

IV. Choose the underlined part among A,B,C or D that needs correcting, then correct it .(1.0 pt)

1. Does she enjoy to make models or carving eggshells in her leisure time?

A B C D

2. Where place do you prefer to go to, Huong Pagoda or Hung Temple?

A B C D

3. It usually rains heavy in Central Viet Nam than in other regions.

A B C D

4. The left hand is customarily used for cleaning, however Indian people never eat with their left hands.

A B C D

PART THREE: READING. (2.0 pts)

I. Read and choose A, B, C or D to fill the gaps. (1.0 pt)

Spring is a time when there are many festivals in our country. Among them, Hoa Ban Festival is the most beautiful and interesting, and it takes place in Lai Chau. It is typical of the (1)..... life of the Thai people. In the second lunar month of the year, (2).....it gets warmer and hoa ban – a kind of beautiful flower in the northwest mountainous area – blossoms, Hoa Ban Festival is celebrated. This is a great time for everyone, especially for boys and girls. The boy picks the most beautiful flower and gives it to his girlfriend. This is not only a time for love but also for the Thai people to (3)..... for good crops, for happiness, and express their special thanks to the Gods and (4)..... . The festival is always full of songs and prayers.

1. A. cultural B. convenient C. country D. culture
2. A. because B. when C. so D. although
3. A. hope B. ask C. pray D. live
4. A. ancestors B. relatives C. harvest D. friends

II. Read and choose A, B, C, or D to answer the questions about the text. (1.0 pt)

GIFT-GIVING CUSTOMS IN VIETNAM

Gift giving is important in Vietnam because of the important meaning of interpersonal relationships in Vietnamese culture.

Gift-giving customs depend on the context. If it is a private gift for one Vietnamese partner you should give the gift at a private occasion. If you have a gift for the whole office or company, you should give it after the business meeting with the whole office's employee.

Do not wrap a gift in the black paper because this colour is unlucky and associated with funerals in Vietnam. Gifts that symbolize cutting such as scissors, knives and other sharp objects should be avoided because they mean the cutting of the relationship.

Vietnamese may or may not open these gifts when they are received; leave the option to them. You will also receive gifts and should defer to your host as to whether you should open it when received or not. Regardless of when it is opened or what it is, profuse thanks are always appropriate.

1. According to the passage, why is gift giving important in Vietnam?
 - A. Because it helps to establish a friendship.
 - B. Because it's common in Vietnamese culture.
 - C. Because it's the best way to build up a stable relationship.
 - D. Because personal relationships play an important role in Vietnamese culture.
2. When giving a gift, you should
 - A. wrap it in black or white paper
 - B. give it in the business meeting
 - C. never give sharp objects, such as knives or scissors
 - D. avoid giving it at a private occasion
3. When receiving a gift, you should.....
 - A. always say "thank you"
 - B. try to find what is it
 - C. open it in front of the giver
 - D. ask your host to open it
4. Which of the following is NOT true about gift giving customs in Vietnam?
 - A. Gift giving is a good way of strengthening relationships.
 - B. Gifts for your partners should be given at private occasions.
 - C. You should avoid giving anything sharp.
 - D. It is considered rude not to open the gift in front of the giver.

PART FOUR: WRITING. (2.0 pts)

I. Rearrange the words to make a complete sentence. (1.0 pt)

1. was /the tortoise / ahead of the hare. / At 3.30/ running

->

2. is / do you think/ Which/ the / museum in Ha Noi?/ most interesting

->

3. cheer /the elephants/ People/ while / are racing./ to encourage/ they

->

4. According to tradition, / should / not sweep / the floor / of Tet. /you / the first day / on

->

II. Rewrite sentences without changing the meaning. (1.0 pt)

1. Lan's team performed more successfully than Mai's team.

→Mai's team didn't

2. Does she like to watch cartoons in her free time?

→ Does she enjoy.....

3. She didn't study hard, so she failed the exams

→ Because.....

4. Although it rains heavily, they still go camping.

→, but.....

